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Hi,

I am a resident of ridgewood, .

I am only recently been made aware of the plan to prohibit flights during the hours while
we sleep.

I understand that the idea ro have flights during the hours when people sleep seems like a
good idea on paper, however for residents of Rodgewood.. we find it doffeicult for
ourselves and our kids and our pets to sleep during the hours between 10pm-11pm when
there is helicopter flight tests going on and the incoming/outgoing flights that currently
take place around this hour.

Unfortunately this disturbance alone has already caused serious slwep issues for our
resident's and that is with the added benefit of remote working.

If these flights begin to increase dueing the late hours of the night and working hours
return to the way they once used to be, I believe this would cause an unmeasurable amount
of stress for our resident's and we will have to march against such ideas as the conditions
as is are difficult enough for thos who live so close to the dublin airport runways.

I would plead with those responsible for this and wish this does not proceed before action
from local resident's has ro be taken.

Kind regards,

Nathan Gilbert




